
June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In order to help some families, meet the costs of buying new school uniform, we are offering 

parents/carers of children who are eligible for the Pupil Premium (Free School Meal), the chance to 

purchase your son/daughter’s uniform at a discounted price to the one advertised. If you would like 

to take advantage of this offer, simply produce this letter to either Juniper School Uniform shop or 

PMG (details below) and you will receive an £80 discount on your total spend. You will not be asked 

any questions or asked to produce evidence of your entitlement to discounted uniform.  

                  

This is a one off contribution per student, per family for the academic year 2023/24 and only one 

blazer may be purchased (per child) using this offer. 

If you have any further questions about the content of this letter, please do not hesitate to contact 

Mrs. Lorraine Clarke (Senior Admin Officer) by email: ClarkeL@wiseman.ealing.sch.uk 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. A M McLoughlin 

Director of Inclusion                                                      
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